
Parent Updates 
Sunday 11th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can’t believe we are nearly at the end of the first half term in Spring! It’s been a 

brilliant term with the children all working extremely hard, producing some excellent 

work, developing their skills and taking part in a wide variety of special days and 

occasions.  

Our Instagram page shows the vast array of learning that has taken place. Scan the 

QR code below and take a look.  

 

  

  

Film Nights- Thank you for all of you who have signed up and paid for your children 

to go to the film nights this coming week. We are looking forward to this. Please be 

on time to pick up your child after the film. Any children not picked up on time will go 

into the After School Club and be charged.   

 

Valentine’s day cake sale-Weds 14th Feb- please donate cupcakes for the 

children to buy and eat during the school day. Bring in your cakes on Tues / Weds. 

Thank you! We will be selling them during the school day so please send your child 

in with 30p if you want them to buy a cake. They will be some gluten free and 

dairy free cakes on sale of your child needs them.  

 



Penny Wars- We have had an amazing response to our Penny Wars competition! Year 

3 have already filled their first bottle with 1p's, 2p's, 5p's and 10p's. Fantastic. 

Please keep the coins coming- there are still 2 more weeks in school until the end of 

February then we will have to do the big count up. Thank you so much! 

  

Change in school hours’- The consultation is now over, you will receive an email with 

full details during this week.  

 

Dance club performance- Dance club parents are invited to this Friday’s celebration 

assembly at 2.25pm to watch their child perform the dance they have spent the last 

few weeks rehearsing.   

 

Payments to school – Please can all parents make sure they are up to date with their 

payments to school for dinner money, breakfast club and afterschool club before 

Friday 16th February. Unfortunately, not paying may lead to your child not being able 

to attend the clubs.  

 

Attendance- If your child is poorly please call or email the office before 8.45am to 

let us know. Please provide appointment letters if you are taking your child out of 

school for medical appointments.   

   

School Milk – If you wish your child to have school milk, please register 

at www.coolmilk.com 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY… 

 

Weds 14th February- Ash Wednesday –Children will be having Mass 

Weds 14th February- Cake sale  

Friday 16th February- Reception children and parents maths session- 9am-10am (fill in 

google form)  

Fri 16th February- Break up for half term. 

http://www.coolmilk.com/


Mon 26th February- Back to school 

Fri 8th March- Mother’s day stall 

Fri 22nd March- Own clothes day in return for a donation of an Easter Egg 

Weds 27th March- Easter Egg raffle 

Sat 4th May- Family Race Night – Parish Hall 

 

Celebration Assembly  

Friday 9th February  

  Achievement 

 

Francis Factor (Self 

Disciplined) 

Reception Broccán Serenna 

Year 1 Lenny Charlie  

Year 2  Fife Alfie S 

Year 3 Leyton Alyssa 

Year 4 Holly Miguel 

Year 5 Wade Filip 

Year 6 Jack Emily 

Headteacher Award Jun Lin (Y4) 

 

Thank you for your continued support of your children and our lovely school. 

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Pearson 

 


